
To Whom It May Concern, 

I am delighted to write this letter of recommendation for Mr. Bernard Williams. As the assistant 

principal of Irvington High School, I have had the pleasure of observing Mr. Williams's 

professional growth and contributions to our learning community over the past 5 years. His 

dedication to student success and unwavering commitment to innovative education have left a 

lasting impression on both staff and students alike. 

Mr. Williams consistently demonstrates an extraordinary ability to build strong relationships with 

students. His lessons are engaging, well-organized, and always tailored to meet the diverse needs 

of learners. He takes the time to get to know each student individually, creating an environment 

where everyone feels valued and empowered to succeed. Mr. Williams's classroom is a place of 

creativity, critical thinking, and collaboration, and it is evident that they are passionate about 

shaping the minds of tomorrow. 

What sets Mr. Williams apart is his initiative to go above and beyond in all aspects of his role. 

Whether it is leading professional development workshops for his peers, mentoring new teachers, 

or spearheading school-wide projects, Mr. Williams consistently exhibits leadership qualities that 

contribute to the betterment of our school community. 

It is without hesitation that I highly recommend Mr. Williams for any position that they pursue in 

the field of education. His passion, work ethic, and talent make him an invaluable asset to any 

educational team. 

Sincerely, 

 

Leon Miller 

Assistant Principal 

Irvington High School 

973-399-6897 Ext 1807 

 


